
Protecting and enhancing the environment of Orwell 

Thank you so much for attending the meeting on protecting and enhancing the environment of 
Orwell. It was great to see everyone’s interest and support. Thanks to all you who completed the 
feedback forms – here is the analysis: 

 

  

 

An article about the event will appear in the next Orwell Bulletin and is reproduced below.  

A number of you asked if we recorded  presentation on the night. Sadly we didn’t 
but  very kindly agreed to do the presentation again and here is the recording: 

  

 







would like to see more planting of hedgerows and trees in the village, the protection and 
enhancement of the chalk streams that run through the parish and the acquisition of village green 
spaces such as the Glebe Field and Chapel Orchard to preserve them in perpetuity. The creation of 
wildlife friendly habitats such as small nature reserves/woodlands and raising awareness of 
biodiversity and the environment in the village were also high up on the agenda.  

Those attending were also asked if they would like to get involved and support in some way. There 
were a lot of offers of help - ranging from cutting brambles, clearing streams and planting trees to 
fundraising and taking part in a village ‘Bioblitz’, an event which focuses on finding and identifying as 
many species as possible in a specific area over a short period of time. 

 Thanks to all those who came to the meeting and for the feedback provided. We’re excited to hear 
the level of interest within the village and will be formulating plans and getting back to all those who 
provided contact information soon. And needless to say, if you are interested in biodiversity, 
conservation and the environment, but missed the meeting, please do get in touch!  
 




